
 

The Linc; 
Principal's Message 
Lincoln families, it has been an incredibly emotional week in our communities and in public education as we 
are all coping with the tragedy that occurred downstate in Oxford, and the copycat threats that have been 
made throughout the state. At Lincoln we do not want to scare our young students, but we do take this as a 
chance to review the full value agreement, particularly the part about speaking up if something is not right. We 
will also be practicing a regularly scheduled lockdown drill in the coming weeks. As parents, and part of the 
team, please remember to speak up as well. If you ever have safety concerns, please contact our office, call 911 
or use the OK2SAY app to report the concern. 

 
Overall, the environment at Lincoln has appeared normal. Students are learning and having fun playing in the 
snow at recess. Our lower elementary grades had authors and illustrators visit via zoom this week and they 
were presented with free books from the “Harbor Springs Festival of the Book”. Our student council  met this 
week and decided to sponsor a giving tree for the Humane Society, and our fourth grade is raising money 
for Toys for Tots. 

Our hearts break for the families impacted by the event in Oxford, but I do feel blessed to work with the 
wonderful professionals and families that make Lincoln feel like home. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 
me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Enjoy your weekend. 

     December 9, 2021 

12/13-Fun Mask Monday 

12/22 Ugly Sweater/Holiday Wear 

12/23—Winter Break begins 

1/3—Return to school 

1/21—Half day of school.  

Dismissal at 11:40am 

Giving Tree 

Our 5th grade student council has chosen this year’s giving tree to be 

dedicated to helping fulfill wish list needs at Little Traverse Bay 

Humane Society.  If your family is interested in participating, send in 

one of the items from the wish list to be placed in our donation box in 

the lobby starting Monday, December 13th and ending Tuesday, 

December 21.  Their needs are very specific so please see Thursday 

folders or visit www.ltbhs.com and look under news and events to find 

their wish list.  Students will get to put their name on a star that will 

be hung in the lobby to share that they brought in a donation to help.  

 

Lincoln Winter Wonderland 

http://www.ltbhs.com/

